
Dear Volunteers, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to share some important updates regarding 

our association and upcoming events. 

1. Upcoming Events 

Mark your calendars! We have the following events scheduled: 

• Community Clean-Up: Saturday, March 15th, 9 AM - 12 PM 

• Annual Fundraising Gala: Friday, April 20th, 6 PM - 10 PM 

2. Volunteer Recognition 

We would like to take a moment to recognize our outstanding volunteers who have gone above 

and beyond in the past month. Your hard work does not go unnoticed! 

3. Training Opportunities 

We will be hosting a series of training workshops for new and current volunteers. Please watch 

for dates and details in the upcoming newsletters. 

4. Feedback Welcome 

We value your input! Please feel free to reach out to us with any suggestions or feedback 

regarding our activities. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support. Together, we can make a difference! 

Best regards, 

The Association Team 


